

COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES

May 12, 2022

Greetings, Colleagues,

We appreciate your district's participation in Western Kentucky University's Distinguished Educator Awards. We were excited to have so many exemplary educators nominated this year. It is increasingly becoming more difficult to choose a winner in each category. Our region is so fortunate to have such stellar teacher leaders.

The finalists were celebrated on social media over the past several weeks and we enjoyed surprising our winners at their individual schools. We want each nominee to be recognized, so we hope you will find an opportunity to honor these excellent teachers at one of your future board meetings using the provided certificates.

Thank you for your continued partnership with WKU. We look forward to continuing our celebration of your teacher leaders and hope that this small token of appreciation will help show these very deserving educators how much we value their work with our WKU Topper Teacher candidates and our communities.

Kind regards,

Dr. Corinne M. Murphy, Ph.D., BCBA-D

Dean

Professor of Special Education